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August 2013

Dear Customers/Business Partners:

Hitoshi Komatsu

President

Harumi Triton Square Office Tower X,
1-8-10,Harumi,Chuo-ku,Tokyo,104-6031,JAPAN

Notice concerning Succession to Business through Company Split

We appreciate your continued support extended to us and wish you every success.

Recently, Hitachi High-Tech Solutions Corporation has decided to take over the
instrumentation business of Hitachi High-Tech Control Systems Corporation (HCS) after
HCS 1is split on October 1, 2013. The succession includes diverse rights, obligations, and

contractual statuses accompanying the instrumentation business.

The business reorganization through company split is designed to integrate the design and
production functions of HCS's instrumentation business, which covers measurement equipment
and information control systems, into our company which has undertaken the function of
marketing those equipment. Through the company split, we will be able to build an integrated
business system in the instrumentation business and strengthen collaboration with IT business
such as software development, a strong point of our company. As a member of the Hitachi
high-tech group, we seek to realize its medium-term management plan and offer more value to

customers.

We thank you for your continued support. Together with all the Hitachi high-tech group
members, we are determined to exert our efforts to meet customers' requests swiftly and

precisely more than ever.

We look forward to a continuing relationship with you in the years to come.

Sincerely yours,

Contact for inquiries about this issue: Administration Department
TEL: +81-3-6758-2090
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